
March 12, 2022 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Call for Readers for the 2nd Annual Iowa City Poetry Alfresco 

Iowa City Poetry, a nonprofit organization fostering community through a love of poetry, will be 

holding an evening of open-air readings – Iowa City Poetry Alfresco – on Saturday April 30 

(rain date May 7).  

These readings will take place every half-hour from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m. at various locations in the 

College Hill Neighborhood. The 20-minute readings will be miked to allow for social distancing, 

and all participants will be encouraged to be masked. 

The inaugural Iowa City Poetry Alfresco event, held last May in the Northside Neighborhood, 

presented 32 writers in 12 readings. “We hope to build on that success, again showcasing the 

diversity of literary voices in Iowa City and Eastern Iowa,” said ICP Advisory Council member 

David Duer. “Both established and emerging writers are encouraged to apply.” 

Those interested in sharing some of their poetry or short prose should go to iowacitypoetry.com 

to fill out a short application form or contact Lisa Roberts at iowacitypoetry@gmail.com or 

David Duer at dduer72@gmail.com. 

 

Contact Person: David Duer, 319-331-7927, dduer72@gmail.com 
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